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February 2020) 

I studied at the University of Macedonia in Thessaloniki during the 2019-2020 Fall Semester 

and I can say that it was a very unique and rewarding experience. I had the opportunity to 

enhance my knowledge and academic skills, get familiar with a foreign educational system 

and most importantly I learned a new language. The professors and coordinators at the 

University of Macedonia were very knowledgeable and provided me with all the help and 

necessary information. 

Living in Thessaloniki for four months was one of the most beautiful experiences I have, 

especially since I got to know the Greek culture and eat some amazing food. The Erasmus 

Students Network (ESN) organized different events, trips and parties every week. I have met 

a lot of new people and made numerous friends Greeks and Erasmus students alike. I am very 

thankful that I had the opportunity to study there through the Erasmus+ program. I will 

definitely recommend to every student to go abroad and study with the Erasmus+ program, 

because it’s a once in a lifetime opportunity and it will change your perspective. 


